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Two additional candidates file for USD 113 Board
(KMZA)--Two additional candidates have filed for four positions up for election
in November on the Prairie Hills USD 113 Board of Education.

The Nemaha County Clerk’s Office reports current board members Kathy
Lippert and Kent Saylor recently filed for re-election.

Lippert holds position 3 on the board and Saylor holds position 7.

Jim Scoby previously filed for re-election to position 1.

Also up for election is position 5, currently held by Leslie Scoby.

Meanwhile, no candidates have filed so far for 4 positions up for election on the
Nemaha Central USD 115 Board of Education.

Candidates have until noon, June 3, to file at the Nemaha County Clerk’s Office.

The primary election, if necessary, will be held August 6.  The general election is
November 5.
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